From: |
Sent: 18 January 2019 10:37

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Berkeley

Categories: Consulation response

Deer Sir/Madam,

As a life long Berkeley resident and local business owner | think that the proposed building work to our area is
preposterous.

There is no infrastructure of any kind to support this type of development.

Where are all the extra children going to go to school?

Our road system is barely capable of supporting the cars we have now.

And the effect on our community as it is would be catastrophic.

We are a few small towns and villages no one has any wish to see that turned into one big housing estate.

Yours Truly,




